

April 16, 2013

Mrs. Grauer and Sheridan School District Board

The Sheridan Japanese School Foundation Board approved the tentative Charter School contract dated April 3, 2013 for ten years as presented on April 15, 2013.

Thank you very much.

For the Sheridan Japanese School Foundation Board

Dick Paay, President

Board Members Present:

Dick Paay, President

Alex Beecher, Vice President

Jan Smith, Secretary (by telecommunication)

Ann Meyer, Treasurer (by telecommunication)

Gay Hall-Pentacost, Member-at-Large

Ph: (503) 843-3400 Fx: (503) 843-7438

430 SW Monroe St. Sheridan, OR 97378